
EAA Chapter 122 Meeting Minutes 

December 17, 2013 

Hoss’s Restaurant, Enola Pa. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7pm by President Jim Haunstein. Jim 

asked the members if there were any pressing issues that need discussed 

tonight, none being presented,, Jim asked for a motion to adjourn. Meeting 

was closed at 7:03pm.  

 

Following the meeting there were presentations made to several members 

who have accomplished miles stones in their aviation activities. Lee Geisler 

did an outstanding job of making presentation certificates for these members. 

Each member receiving the certificates was asked to talk a little about their 

accomplishment.  

 

Following the presentations numbers were drawn and 5 members came 

forward and gave a short talk about their most memorable flights or other 

experiences they would share with the group. The stories were priceless and 

appreciated by all who attended the dinner. 

  

The ladies present received a rose for their support of our activities.  

 

The staff at this Hoss’s restaurant was impeccable; the three ladies that 

worked our room were outstanding. Thank you Charlie and Jill for making the 

arrangements for the dinner.  

 

An email will go out early January for the location of our next meeting. 

 

Submitted by Jim Haunstein in the abstance of our secretary. 

 


